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Brian Vickery, MD, and
the new Food Allergy
program were featured
on WSB-TV Atlanta in
October. Check out the
story and see the video
here.

Sheyda Azimi, PhD, was
awarded a CFF
Postdoctoral Fellowship.
Learn about her project
here.

The 2018 North American Cystic Fibrosis Conference in
October in Denver, CO had great representation from
the CF-AIR Center!

The Southeastern Branch
of the American Society
for Microbiology is
meeting at Georgia Tech
November 30-December
2. The theme is
"Microbial Dynamics and
Infection." See the
schedule (full of CF-AIR
members) and register
here.
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http://www.pedsresearch.org/news/childrens-to-begin-clinical-trials-research-on-childhood-food-allergies
http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/azimi-awarded-cff-postdoc-fellowship
https://registration.conference.gatech.edu/Registration/Welcome.aspx?e=3E0E2ACF08AA499F3600C67A7163D1AF

